
 

 

MARYLAND COMMISSION ON JUDICIAL DISABILITIES 

 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF HEARING  

ON PUBLIC CHARGES  

IN THE MATTER OF JUDGE W. LOUIS HENNESSY  

CJD 2020-025  
 

Please be advised the hearing on Public Charges against 

Judge W. Louis Hennessy originally scheduled to begin on January 

10, 2022 has been postponed by the Maryland Commission on 

Judicial Disabilities. The new hearing dates will be posted once 

scheduled. The Charges, and response by the judge, are available 

for inspection on the Commission’s website 

(www.mdcourts.gov/cjd/publicactions.html).  

For further information, please contact the Office of 

Government Relations and Public Affairs Division at 410-260-1488 

or communications@mdcourts.gov. 


